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• 5th February—Homework due 

in 
• 12th February—Parent Meet-

ings 
• 19th Feb—Half Term  
• 27th February—Hodgkin 

class—Moon landing day 
• 28th February— Anning class 

SATS preparation Zoom 
• 6th March—Edison class trip to 

Warwick Castle 
 
 
 

 
 

• 15th March – Whole School 
Come and Learn – Reading 
Focus 8.40am-9am  

• 25th March—Franklin class trip 
to Woburn Safari Park 

• 28th March—Last day of 
Spring term 

• 16th April—Start of Summer 
term 

• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin class 
Bikeability Level 2 

• Friday 17th May—Coffee Morn-
ing—Raising Confident Children 

 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X 
@JohnHellins. We love to see your tweets 
and any photos you share.  Following us on X is a 
great way of feeling involved with the school. 

Well-being Coffee Morning  
Thank you to those parents who joined our 
coffee morning, the next one is on 17th May 
and conversations will be focussed on raising 
confident children. If you haven't joined us 
before please do consider putting the date in 
your diary. Everyone is welcome and Sarah 
and Gill will give you a very warm wel-
come.  

KS2 Poetry Week 
This week KS2 have loved learning about, 
sharing and writing poems. Thanks to all 
the parents who attended to read and 
share poetry on Thursday.  
 

Charging Policy 
Just a reminder that our school charging 
policy is available to view on our school 
website.  

Class Trips 
We have the following trips coming up:  
 
• Franklin Class—Woburn Safari 
• Hodgkin Class—Space Centre 

 
Please could you log on to ParentPay as 
soon as possible to make payment and give 
consent. 

Advanced Warning 
We will soon begin to collect Easter treats for our 
huge Easter Raffle. This is always such a popular 
event with children and we are incredibly grateful 
for you support. There are some deals on Easter 
eggs in the supermarkets at the moment so 
please do consider purchasing an extra one and 
bring it in for us after half term. More details 
about purchasing tickets will follow in the coming 
weeks. 

Animal Cover 
We are looking for rabbit sitters for the February 
half term holiday. If you would be able to help us 
and look after the rabbit for one week then please 
email office@johnhellins.co.uk. 
Thank you so much! 

Learning Reviews 
Learning reviews are now available for you 
to view on the class pages of the website. 
These contain facts that your child has al-
ready, or will be taught. It will really help 
your child if you go over these facts with 
them regularly as this will help embed the 
learning into their long term memory.  
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